Welcome back to the Art Room for 2025. We are excited to welcome Mr Webster into the art room this year alongside myself and Mrs Shave.

We are super excited to reveal that this year we will have a ‘Clay Exhibition’ that all students will be contributing too. These pieces will be gradually created over the coming terms and will be on display during Term 4. (Date and times to be confirmed)

Term one this year is looking a little different from previous years with the introduction of an explore and discover format. Each week there is a main focus which include; threading, construction, building, cutting, sculpting, drawing and paper manipulation.
Students are then given lots of opportunities to experience a variety of activities using a large range of materials to gain knowledge of the focus for that week.
Students have quickly accepted that they will not be bringing home a finished piece of Artwork this term and have really shown great excitement for the process of art through self discovery and experimenting.
We are really enjoying seeing students' enthusiasm for this new approach and can't wait to see them incorporate their new knowledge and understanding of materials and techniques into the following terms.
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